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Book Week
We have had a brilliant Book Week this week. As well as storytelling in classes and World 

Book Day on Thursday, we have also had a lovely visit from Animazing and brilliant sensory 

Rebound sessions from Sharon, Nikki and Jess in the Studio.

This Week
Red Nose Day: Next Friday, 15th March, is Red Nose Day. Everyone is invited to dress as 

their favourite Disney character for the day, and to bring in £1 for the Comic Relief 

charity. If possible please also send in lots of 1p and 2p coins, as we want to use them to 

make a big set of “Mickey Mouse” ears on the playground!

Summer Uniform: Now the weather is starting to turn warmer, at least some of the time, 

we would like to remind you all of our summer uniform policy. A copy is attached with this 

newsletter.

Parent Support Group Postponement: The Parent Support Group on Behaviour on 28th 

March has had to be postponed. We will let you know as soon as we have set a new date.

INSET Day: Our final INSET day for this school year is on Tuesday 23rd April.

Student Council Awards
Ariana, Willows - Daffodil painting

Limes - Bacteria samples



World Book Day

On Thursday it was World Book Day. We had lots of fun dressing up as our favourite 

book characters and some classes also had a “Big Booky Breakfast.”

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 22/03/19, 10/05/19, 

14/06/19 & 12/07/19. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact 

Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 03/05/19 & 12/07/19. If 

you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training 

and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office 

directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 25/04/19 - Dental 

Hygiene/specialist dentists, 23/05/19 - Makaton basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you 

would like covered, please contact the school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in 

advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day.
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